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Hello Sunshine Families.

Please see the attached letter from Vanessa Heal, our Emergency Preparedness Officer, who oversaw/coordinated
this pilot drill. Again, we thank you for your patience and understanding. | ask that you read her letter and fill out
the survey.

Have a wonderful long weekend.
Many thanks.

Keri Hanlon

Principal/Directrice
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Dear Sunshine Hills Parents/Caregivers,

Thank you to the entire Sunshine Hills community for participating in today’s Emergency
Preparedness Student Reunification Drill today.

Today’s event was the pilot of a new process, and we recognize that it took longer than anticipated.
We thank parents/caregivers for their patience and also thank the staff at Sunshine Hills for their
willingness to participate in one of the first simulations of this sort.

Today’s drill was a learning experience for staff, students, families, community partners, and district
staff. We are interested to gather your feedback on the new process. Please click on the following link
to share your thoughts: https://forms.gle/Ugk3mWSKE76ujWgQA. The survey will remain open until
Sunday, November 19, 2023.

Thank you once again for your patience, support, and flexibility during today’s drill.
Sincerely,
Vanessa Heal

Emergency Preparedness Officer
vheal@deltaschools.ca




